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A Thousand Cuts

This new report by the Center and NYATEP finds that now 

more than ever, New York needs a strong workforce 

development system -- but declining funds and uncoordinated 

programs are obstacles to progress.

by David Jason Fischer and John Twomey

Click here to read the full report (PDF).
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